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Dear Parents, 

Greetings! 

We are pleased to inform you that as part of our Term 1 enrichment activities, students of Grades 7 
and 8 will work on a sustainability-themed project during their term break.  

The project can be completed individually or in groups of up to 3 students. Each student or group 
will present their working model at an exhibition on Thursday, 24th October, and will also give a 
verbal explanation. The project is graded out of 10 marks. 

Students must present their models to their Science teachers on Tuesday, 22nd October for 
evaluation and final preparations. Kindly refer to the provided rubrics to guide your child in the 
right direction. 

 

Rubric for Sustainability-Themed Project: 

 
Your support in ensuring the timely completion of the project is greatly appreciated. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 
 
Best regards, 
 
EIS Administration 



 
 

  
 


